
Good Day Overseas Travelers! 

A quick update: 

1.  Go to our website, lacsmusic.org, click on Member Resources, enter the password lacs1986, then click on 
UK Trip Information.  There you will find a veritable wealth of information, including mp3 files to help you learn 
the "Trip-Only" music. 

2.  Reminder:  Your next payment of $1000.00 per person is due on March 15.  That is also the deadline for 
getting the photocopy of your passport to us. 

3.  Be sure you sign your passport before you give us a copy. 
 
4.  We've been hearing from several individuals who are planning on deviating from the itinerary.  This is fine 
with us as long as we know.  UK Trip singers, however, are expected to be at all scheduled concerts and any 
impromptu rehearsals during the trip. 
 
 
Have a great day! 

Bob 

http://lacsmusic.org/

